
February 1, 2024, 8:30 – 9:30 by Zoom 

RMAC/LMAC Joint State Lands Mapping Subcommittee meeting 

Attending –  
RMAC:  Pete Bowman, Brooke Kenline-Nyman, John Magee, Cory Ritz, Larry Spencer, 

Michele L. Tremblay (Chair) 
LMAC:  Garret Graaskamp, Janet Kidder, Lisa Morin, Steve Wingate 
RMAC/LMAC:  Mark Hemmerlein 
NHDES:  Tracie Sales 
GUESTS: Shane Bradt 

Mark introduced the concept of making this process more efficient given that we have only 
completed ~200 properties of more than 2300. Tracie suggested automatically retaining parcels 
with a score of 6 or higher. Michele feels the group should finish Rockingham County and go to 
full RMAC and LMAC to propose a change in the process. 

Staff is asked to find the statement in RMAC minutes that the purpose of this process is to take 
a list of parcels to Governor and Council to present those that should be retained.  

Continued assessing properties in Rockingham County, around and south of Great Bay. As of 
the end of this meeting, 255 parcels are left in Rockingham County. 302 parcels have been 
reviewed total in 10 meetings. 

Next meeting: Friday, February 9, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 


